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Essilor Canada is removing barriers and helping
Seneca students see better.
Seneca is proud to partner with Essilor Canada on a new program set to launch in fall 2021

called, “See more, be more.”

Seeing well is crucial to being able to learn, work and interact with the world around us. One-

third of the global population lives with uncorrected poor vision and its consequences.

Together with Essilor, Seneca would like to change that, one person at a time. 

“Essilor’s mission is to eradicate poor vision, with a focus on young people who do not have

access to adequate insurance coverage for regular examinations or updated eyewear,”

explains Simon Robert, Essilor’s Senior Director, Group Mission and Public Affairs. “We have

been supporting Seneca students for well over a decade now – and this is just one more way

we are able to give back.”

Read the full story

To learn more about how you can support Seneca Opticianry students,

contact advancement@senecacollege.ca.
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